
 

 

Jennifer Garcia  
Heart of the Hawk 

 

 
The Heart of the Hawk Award is presented each month by this Board 

of Trustees. We receive nominations by district and school 

employees, as well as community members, to nominate candidates 

who embody Teamwork and Leadership, Creativity and Innovation, 

Commitment and Dependability and Community Service Activity. 

 

This month, the Colusa Unified School Board of Trustees would like 

to recognize Jennifer Garcia as our Heart of the Hawk. 

 

Jennifer Garcia is our first student board representative. She is 

studious and prepared, and her CHS reports are very informative.  

We can tell that she takes the time to organize her thoughts, and 

carefully reflects on each month to make sure she is providing key 

information to board members. She takes her role seriously.  In 

addition, Jennifer is not afraid to share her opinion.  I know our 

board members value her perspective value much.  We are deeply 

impressed by her commitment to our district, and we want to take 

this time to thank her. 

 

 

 

 


